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June 27, 2024

To Whom it May Concern,

This letter serves as formal notice that as of July 1%, 2024, Leslie Naramore will be stepping away as
Washington Gorge Action Programs (WAGAP) Executive Director. Jennifer Pauletto will be stepping into
the role.

Jennifer has been with WAGAP for two years now serving as Associate Director and we anticipate a
seamless transition. Leslie will be serving in an advisory capacity through July 25™.

Please update the lead agency contact from Leslie Naramore to Jennifer Pauletto.

Jennifer’'s contact information:

Jennifer@wagap.org

509-493-2662 ext: 215
We have appreciated your support and partnership and look forward to our continuing work together.

Sincerely,
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Leslie Naramore
Executive Director
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Debra Van Camp
WAGAP Board President



